
 

 
 

2016-2017 Mothers’ Club 

Executive Board! 
 
 

President: Position Open 

Vice President: Position Open 

Secretary: Position Open 

Treasurer: Position Open 
 

ALL POSITIONS OPEN please considering 

filling one of these offices. Any position 

can be shared if needed (Co-Presidents, 

Co-Vice Presidents, etc…) 
 

Elections will be held at our first 

Mothers’ Club Meeting on Tuesday 9/13 

at 6:30 in the school library. 
 

If you are interested in joining or running 

for office please contact Kathy Szeliga at 

443-206-4108 or  pepopbunny@verizon.net 

or  kathy.szeliga@maryland.gov 

 
 
 

The Mother’s Club help, organize or 

participate in the following events… 

 
  School Pictures …… Aug. 29 & 30 

  Fall Pick 3………………....Aug. 22 

           Spring Pick 3……………....Feb. 26 

  Back to School Night ……..Sept. 8 

  Math Olympiad …………...Oct. 15 

  Open House ……………….Oct. 22 

  Junior Ring Ceremony ……Nov. 2 

  HSPT ……………………...Dec. 3 

  Paint & Sip Nite …………..Dec. 9 

  Quarter Auction …………...Jan. 20 

  Bingo …………………........Mar. 10 

  Sophomore Dance ………....Mar. 24 

  Mother/Daughter Brunch ….Apr. 2 

  NHS Induction ………...…..Apr. 5 

  Teachers Breakfast………….May 2 

 

The Catholic High School        

of Baltimore Mothers’ Club  
The Mothers’ Club consists of 
parents, and guardians of present 
students that are dedicated to the 
education, the enrichment and 
empowerment of the young women 
attending The Catholic High of 
Baltimore.  As mothers we wish to 
show our love, support, 
encouragement and enrich the 
enjoyment that a young woman’s 
high school years can bring to their 
development as adults. At Catholic 
High we hope they foster life time 
relationships that carry them 
through their entire lives. 
 

All Mothers' Club meetings are held the third 

Tuesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. in the DeCarlo 

Library unless otherwise noted. Everyone is 

encouraged to attend. We are always looking for 

new ideas, members  and future leadership on our 

Executive Board. 
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